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8th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Forest School 
 

We are currently reviewing the delivery and impact of Forest School at St Joseph’s.  We 
need to ensure that Forest School is an effective use of curriculum time and that we are 
clearly able to show the outcomes of these sessions. 
 
Whilst this review takes place, during the Spring Term, EYFS (Reception and Nursery) will be 
the only phase accessing Forest School sessions.  These Forest School sessions will take 
place on a Wednesday. 
 

Date Class 

Wednesday 17th January Nursery 

Wednesday 24th January Reception 

Wednesday 31st January Nursery 

Wednesday 7th February Reception 

Wednesday 14th February Nursery 

Wednesday 28th February Reception 

Wednesday 6th March Nursery 

Wednesday 13th March Reception 

Wednesday 20th March Nursery 

Wednesday 27th March Reception 

 
Please ensure that your child is appropriately dressed for the sessions and bring a change of 
footwear with them to school. 
 
We hope to launch our new and improved Forest School sessions in the Summer Term. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Martine Gum 
Headteacher 

    
 

  


